
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR CALLEGUAS MUNICIPAL WATER 
DISTRICT TO CONSIDER AN ORDINANCE INCREASING COMPENSATION 

OF THE MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
The Calleguas Municipal Water District (District) Board of Directors (Board) will 
consider amending District Ordinance No.15,“An Ordinance of Calleguas 
Municipal Water District Setting Directors’ Compensation”.   
 
Water Code Section 20200, et seq. authorizes an increase in compensation by 
an amount not to exceed five percent (5%), for each calendar year following the 
operative date of the last adjustment, of the compensation which is received 
when the ordinance is adopted.  The last adjustment of the compensation of the 
District Board was April 5, 2023, when the compensation was increased to 
$230.00 per meeting.  The proposed change to the ordinance will increase the 
Directors’ compensation from $230.00 per meeting to an amount not-to-exceed  
$240.00 per meeting. 
 
A public hearing on this matter will be held on May 7, 2025 at 4:00pm.  The 
public is invited to attend this hearing and comment on this matter at that time. 
Methods of electronic access for the public will be noted on the meeting agenda. 
Written comments will be considered if delivered to 2100 Olsen Road, Thousand 
Oaks California 91360 prior to the opening of the public hearing. 
 
      CALLEGUAS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 
 
 
 
April 3, 2025            
       Kristine McCaffrey, General Manager 
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